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Subject: Planning changes in Ann Arbor

From: Monica Hanna  
Sent: Wednesday, May 7, 2025 1:18 PM 
To: Planning <Planning@a2gov.org> 
Subject: Planning changes in Ann Arbor 

"Yesterday, a deeply-researched memo exposing fundamental flaws in the draft Comprehensive Land Use Plan 
was delivered to city leadership, including in person at last night's Planning Commission meeting. The memo, 
is the product of extensive and intensive collaboration." 

I have read through this memo and am in agreement. I certainly hope you all are reading the memo and 
thinking about what is said and what it points out with good back up. 

The planning to change the zoning and the look/feel of Ann Arbor needs to stop and re-assess at what is truly 
involved.  Slow it down, and make some good, not rash awful, decisions. 

PLEASE! 

Thank you, 
Monica hanna 


